CATHOLIC ARCHDIOCESE OF SYDNEY

29 June 2017

INITIAL STATEMENT FROM CARDINAL GEORGE PELL
FOLLOWING ANNOUNCEMENT OF CHARGES

Although it is still in the early hours of the morning in Rome, Cardinal George Pell
has been informed of the decision and action of Victoria Police.

He has again strenuously denied all allegations.

Cardinal Pell will return to Australia, as soon as possible, to clear his name
following advice and approval by his doctors who will also advise on his travel
arrangements.

He said he is looking forward to his day in court and will defend the charges
vigorously.

Cardinal Pell will make a further statement in Rome at the Holy See Press Office
at 8.30am, Rome time, or 4.30pm AEST.
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